BID REJECTION RECOMMENDATION

CITY OF RIVERSIDE
Finance Department
DATE SUBMITTED: 12/06/2022
BID NO.  BID TITLE DEPARTMENT/DIVISION
7918 Construction of Van Buren Boulevard Sewer System, Krameria Public Works
Sewer Pump Station, and Wood Road Sewer Pump Station DATE BID OPENED
Improvements
10/27/2022
BIDS RECEIVED (3) INVITATIONS ISSUED (Online) ESTIMATED COST: $11,946,105.00
BID PRICE GOOD THROUGH: JANUARY 25, 2023

BIDDERS: CITY AMOUNT BID
TE Roberts Inc. Irvine $22,030,611.00
J.R. Filanc Construction Escondido $22,873,798.00
Vido Artukovich & Sons Inc. South El Monte $23,134,650.00

/Vidmar Inc. A JV

BID DESCRIPTION: This project proposes to install a new gravity sewer main on Van Buren Blvd from King
Ave. to Wood Rd. and on Washington Str. from Van Buren Blvd. to Krameria Ave. A new sewer pump station
will be constructed at the northeast corner of Washington St. and Krameria Ave., together with two new parallel
sewer force mains running north along Washington St., then east along Van Buren Blvd. to Wood Rd.
Additionally, improvements are proposed to the existing Wood Rd. sewer pump station to enhance its emergency
storage capacity. The proposed improvements will provide sewer services for existing and future businesses
fronting Van Buren Blvd.

All Bids Recommended For Rejection (Includes Sales Tax) [ | 10% Surety Included [ ] Contract
-~ [] 10% Surety not required [ | Purchase Order

Lowest Responsible Bidder Amount of Bid
TE Roberts, Inc. $22,030,611.00
COMMENTS:

The Purchasing Division has evaluated all bids received and recommends rejection be made to all bids in
compliance with Purchasing Resolution 23914. The Public Works Department concurs with this
recommendation and will be submitting a report

Submitted by: Q&W/M/ 7%&% Date; 11/08/2022 Purchasing Manager
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